
ANONA CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER 
Photograph and Video Permission 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

On occasion, Anona Child Development Center may want to take photographs or videos 
of children participating in daily activities and special events. The photographs and/or video 
recordings of your child/children may be used by Anona Child Development Center for the 
purposes of having a visual record of developmentally appropriate classroom activities, of 
providing a tool for the development of future teachers in the program, as a video recording for 
the purpose of the on-going evaluation process of the school or for use in orientation video 
footage.  Photos and videos may be used in the classroom including some of the following 
ways; the School Family Photo Album, Birthday Book, bulletin boards, or on our web site.  

 
 In addition, Anona United Methodist Church may use photographs and videos of its 

ministries and church programs (including special events like Vacation Bible School) for the 
pictorial directory, Facebook and/or the Anona.com website. For church purposes, no child will 
be identified by name, but we want to have your permission in case your child would happen to 
be included in the photo or video selected.  I understand that this will be done without 
compensation to me. 

 
In order to photograph or video your child/children, your permission is needed.   Your 

cooperation is appreciated!   
 
 
Please print name of child/children 
________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature:    

        
Date: 

 
_______________________________________________        _________________________ 
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